Dr. Lincoln P. Bloomfield

Director, United Nations Project
Massachusetts Institute of Technology
50 Memorial Drive

Cambridge 39, Massachusetts

Dear Dr, Bloomfield:
Thank you for sending me the draft of your study entitled
"The United Nations and the Strategy of Peace." I found

this document very competent and comprehensive and T
hope to make good use of it,

Sincerely yours,

Reinhold Nieﬁk}&"\




